
In view of the strength of feeling expressed by Lancaster District Chamber of Commerce and 
Lancaster BID, the Chief Executive has decided to find out whether there are sufficient Cabinet 
members willing to reconsider the decision made with regard to the Parking Charges Objection 
(Cabinet Minute 95).  This is in accordance with Council procedure rule 19.1 which permits a motion 
or amendment to rescind a decision made at a meeting of Cabinet within the past six months to be 
moved, provided the notice of motion is signedby a quorum of Cabinet members; the quorum being 
4 members. 

Cabinet Members wishing to propose the motion below are requested to inform Democratic 
Services by 5pm on Thursday 20 March 2014.  If 4 Cabinet Members confirm that they wish the 
motion to be proposed a decision will be taken under the Council’s Urgent Business Procedure Rules 
on Friday 21 March 2014, as a decision is required before Monday 24 March 2014. 

 

 

“In accordance with Council Procedure Rule 19, we the undersigned propose that Cabinet rescinds 
its previous decision made on 11 March 2014 (minute 95 refers), and reconsiders the objections to 
the City Council’s plan to charge for car parking in Lancaster on bank holidays.” 

 

 

Councillor Blamire 

Councillor Hanson 

Councillor Bryning 

Councillor Sands 

 

 

 


